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LAKE TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Lake Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold 

a public hearing pursuant to the Lake Township Zoning Ordinance on Wednesday, May 

10th, 2017 at 6:30 P.M. at the Lake Township Hall located at 4988 W. Kinde Road, 

Caseville, Michigan. 

 

 The purpose of the public hearing will be to consider the application by John R. 

Clark for a variance in association with a property line relocation located at 4190 

McIlargie Road, Kinde, Michigan, being parcel(s) #3213-023-010-00 and #3213-023-

011-00.  A variance is being requested to relocate the west lot line of the property from 

325’ to 268.58’ a distance of 56.42’, thus creating nonconformity of Ordinance 505.2 

(sub. B): “Each side yard shall be a minimum of 25’(feet) from the property line.” and 

Ordinance 505.5 (sub. A-1): “For all uses other than residential, there shall be side 

yards of no less than 25’(feet) each. Farm buildings not housing animals or poultry shall 

also be located at least 25’(feet) from all property lines.”  

 

 All interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to ask questions or 

to make comments as to the application. Written comments may be submitted to the 

Clerk at P.O. Box 429, Caseville, MI. 48725 or emailed to info@laketownship.net, and 

should be received by noon (12:00 p.m.) May 10, 2017. 

 

 

 

       Maryanne Williams, Deputy Clerk 
 


